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Mr Philippe de Manny
General Manager
Aberdeen Boat Club
20 Shum Wan Road

Aberdeen
Hong Kong

Dear Mr de Manny,

Water Sports Fun Day for Ethnic Minority Youths

We would like to express our gratitude to the Aberdeen Boat Club’s
generous support for the Water Sports Fun Day for Ethnic Minority Youths held
on 30 August 2018.

The activities on the Fun Day were well organised and your instructors
gave very professional guidance to the youth participants. In addition to trying
out the various water sports, the participants also gained an appreciation of the
responsible handling of boats and the value of teamwork.

We thank you and your team for the meticulous planning, which made

the fun day a success and a memorable experience for the 20 youth participants.

Yours sincerely,

( Howard YAM )
for Director of Home Affairs




